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Tel: 01302 493447 

Dear Parent, 

 

Re: Vega College 

Unfortunately, as we continue to experience issues with the building at Vega College, our 

remote learning offer of 3 sessions per day will continue until the end of term on Thursday 

21st December. Students should not physically attend the provision, as the building will be 

closed during this period. All students are expected to access remote learning on the days 

that they would normally attend Vega College. 

 
Online session schedule: 
9.30am   –  10.30am 
11.00am –  12.00 noon 
1.00pm   –  1.45pm  
 
Support for Remote Learning 

Please ensure that your child completes the work and can log in using a phone, tablet or 

laptop. If you require support or a device, please let us know by calling 01302 493447. If your 

child misses any session, we will conduct welfare calls to encourage attendance and provide 

support. 

 

College Reopening in January 2024 

The College is due to reopen to students on Wednesday 10th January. For the new year, we 

are thrilled to announce enhancements to our curriculum and the welcoming of some 

additional staff members to the team: 

• Neil Dexter, Teacher 

• Charlotte Coltart, Teacher 

• Nichola Trout, Teacher 

• Gill Galloway, Pastoral Lead 

• Olivia Cross, Pastoral Support 

 

From January students will be required to arrive at college at the new time of 8.45am. It is 

important that students arrive on time to maximise their learning. The school day will finish 

at 2.30pm. Students will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink with them each day as 

offsite breaks, including at lunchtime, will not be permitted. 

We would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your continued support which enables 

us to provide a high-quality provision for our students.  

Yours sincerely, 

Vega College 


